
 

    BRISBANIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
“Believe, Persevere, Succeed” 

1 HIGH STREET 

SARATOGA NSW 2251 

 
 

High School Enrolment Forms 
Year 7 2018 

 
 
Friday 3 March 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
The High School Enrolment form for entry into Year 7 2018 has been sent home today.  Accompanying this 
form is a set of ‘Information sheets’ discussing your options and procedures for enrolment of your son or 
daughter. 
 
Please complete the enrolment form carefully and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday 17 March.  
This allows us time to process the forms before forwarding them on to the High Schools. 
 

EVERY student must return a form regardless of whether they will be attending a public school, 
independent school or overseas school. If a public school placement is not required then please 
complete SECTIONS A and E only. 

 
Your child’s designated local high school has been listed on the form.  It has been determined by your 
residential address.  If this school does not coincide with your choice please complete SECTION C 
requesting a non-local placement. If your residential address has recently changed and you have not 
notified the school, please inform Mr Lowe immediately. 
 
If your son or daughter is sitting the Selective High School test, please ensure that you fill in SECTION D as 
this assists us with tracking the students. 
 
Please sign all sections where a parent signature is required. All forms must be fully completed and 
brought back to school before they can be submitted.Your co-operation and swift action would be very 
much appreciated. 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Lowe. 
 
 
Clint Lowe         Annette Parrey  
      
Assistant Principal         Principal 
 
 
 

 


